
 
 
 
 
 

2020-2021 STUDENT DROP-OFF/PICK-UP 
 

Parents who plan to bring and/or pick-up their student(s) to and from school (both Sheridan High 
School and Sheridan Middle School) are asked to use the access drive at the south end of Sheridan 
High School.  Students may be dropped off next to the curb and enter the building at the southeast 
doors in the morning.  Parents picking up students in the afternoon at dismissal may park along the 
curb and their students will exit the southeast doors.  This is a one-way drive west from Hudson 
Street and was previously designated for high school bus loading and unloading.  Through this 
change, we will be able to keep parents and students out of the way of the school buses and high 
school student drivers.  All school buses will unload and load at Sheridan Middle School.  When 
finished at the middle school, they will proceed to the elementary.  Student drivers will continue to 
exit onto Hinesley Road. 
 
Students will need to be in their classes prior to the 8:00 a.m. bell and will be dismissed at 2:55 p.m. 
 

 

 

SHERIDAN MIDDLE SCHOOL 
  

“HOME OF THE SHERIDAN BLACKHAWKS” 

Office of the Principal 

3030 West 246th Street 

Sheridan, Indiana  46069-9399 

(317) 758-6780 
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